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Mayor Tom Schilly,

In reference to the the Wings Iron Ore Facility on the traffic in the streets,
The main route that will be used the most is Bailey Road. This road is
classified as a HS-20, which means there is 80,000 1bs.(40tons) limit on it.
The bridge to the north of Bailey Rd. on Mississippi Ave. is also rated for
80,000 1b5.(40 tons). The numbers (200 per shift) of employee’s and the two
(2) trucks daily or ten (10) per week will not effect the Street Dept. The
speed limit on Bailey Rd. and Mississippi Ave. is both 20 mph., so I don’t
think as far as a safety issue that there will be a problem. Also Bailey Rd. is
wide enough to handle the traffic as you know at one time P.P.G. had appr.
3,800 employee’s at one time. Therefore it is my opinion that I do not see
any problems with the traffic, safety, health and general welfare of the
citizens of our great town.

Karry Friedmeyer
(Street Supervisor)
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